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I cannot believe environmental laws from 10+ years ago are being used to assess & 

approve new developments! So much has changed in the world since 2014... incl massive 

losses of habitat, relentless climate-related disasters, plus ongoing and mounting species 

extinctions to name but a few. 

 

Surely a simple comparison of koala losses since the bushfires in 2019, or flood-related 

insurance claims payouts in the last five years alone for example, illustrates how much 

circumstances have changed? WHY IS DUE DILIGENCE not being practiced? WHY is there 

so little care for our children and grandchildren's future? 

 

Today, 8 April 2024, Chris Minns announced there must be no new developments on flood 

plains: how many Zombie DA's are in flood plains up and down the coast? Clearly, ALL 

developments need to be paused and re-assessed! 

 

Take action now. 

 

I am nearly 60, and prepared to be arrested for my determination to protect old-growth 

trees, heathlands, wetlands, and all other native animal and bird habitats threatened by 

absolutely innappropriate zombie DAs. I do this for my 24yr old son, and YOUR children, 

and their children... 


